
 
 

• NHS is proud to announce the executive board for the 23/24 school year! Congrats to our newly elected 

members. President – Emilio C.; Vice President – Kate S.; Secretary – Jamisyn C.; Treasurer – Riley A.; 

Publicists – Talulah B. and Devin M. 

 

• The Social Studies Honor Society have placed American Flag Pinwheels on the center circle lawn in 

remembrance of our heroes this Memorial Day. Let us honor our brave servicemen and women who made the 

ultimate sacrifice to defend our country. Wishing all an enjoyable holiday weekend.  

 

• The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Annual Car Wash on Saturday, June 3rd from 10:00 

AM to 2:00 PM at the Grade School. Cookies and drinks will be sold, and cars can be decorated for graduation. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

• Senior Prom Tickets are on sale! Get them this week for only $65. Prices go up next Monday!!! To purchase 

tickets see Ms. Fama either before school, periods 1-4, or after school in the Directors Office.  

 

• Here we go now! It’s the big day, the day we’ve all been waiting for! “Poem In Your Pocket Day” is upon 

us! The E.L.A. department wishes to thank the music department and the art department for their 

collaborative partnership in pulling out all of the stops. This year will be one for the books! Shout out to Mrs. 

Stork’s Multimedia Club for creating and pressing this year’s presenter’s buttons. Big thanks to the members 

of The National English Honor Society and The Writer’s Club for helping decorate the library and for 

placing poems in each and every student locker. Way to go! Do you have a poem in your pocket? If not, get 

one! Help yourselves to poems in the blue folders located in all of the hallways. Did you know there’s a 

special promotion happening today? If a teacher asks you for a poem and you can share one from your 

pocket, then you will earn a raffle ticket. Return it to the library for a chance to win a gift basket of fun 

prizes- The winner will be announced on this show the Tuesday we return from break. Get your poems 

ready! See you in the library! 

 

 


